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Vicksburg, Mississippi 39180

September 5, 1978

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service has reviewed the final environmental
report for Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2. The Service
finds that the fish and wildlife aspects of the proposed project are
adequately discussed in the environmental report. - '

Sincerely yours,

- W
Joe W. Hardy
Field Supervisor

cc: PEP, Washington, D.C.
Mississippi Power and Light Company

P.O. Box 1640
Jackson, Mississippi 39205

Area Office, Jackson, Mississippi
Attn: Bob Misso
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